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Year 8 Parents’ Evening — Thursday 14" March — 4pm to 7pm
Dear Parent/Carer
| am writing to invite you to attend the Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 14t March between
4.00pm and 7.00pm. Your child’s Learning Facilitator will be ringing home to confirm your
attendance.
It is extremely important that you attend, as this is your opportunity to meet your child’s subject
teachers and discuss the progress your child is making this year. You will also be able to collect a

copy of their latest report.

Your child has been issued with an appointment card, to arrange individual appointments for you
with subject teachers.

Members of the Pastoral Team and the Senior Leadership Team will also be present during the
evening to answer any questions you may have.

We would like every year 8 parent/carer to attend — if you are unable to attend, please could you
contact your child’s Learning Facilitator to arrange an appointment at a convenient time.

We look forward to seeing you, and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in
touch with me at school.

Best wishes

REErt

Jon Angell, Principal
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